FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD

WASHINGTON X-"7166

ADDRESS OFFICIAL CORRESPONDENCE TO

THE FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD May 28 , 193 De

SUBJECT: Par IList.

Dear Sir:

In view of the fact that the monthly supplements to the Par List now
definitely show all changes in the par status of towhs or cities since publi-
cation of the January list, it does not appear necessary for your bank to
furnish the Board with a complete typewritten manuscript for the July list
as has been the practice heretofore.

In lieu thereof, the Board, on or about June 10, will forward to you
two copies of the galley proof of the July Par List, 80 far as it relates to
your district, in which all changes to June 1 will be incorporated. The data
contained in the galley proof should be carefully checked and one copy of the
corrected proof returned to the Board in time to reach Washiﬂgton by June 30,
mith changes between June 1 and the date of mailing indicated thereon. The
other topy should be retained in your files,

The Board should be advised by wire on July 2 of any further changes
to be made in the galley proof up to, and including, July 1, which is the
date of issue of the Par List. If there are no further changes, the Board

should be so advised.
Very truly yours,

Chester Morrill,
Secretary.
TO ALL GOVERNORS.
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